
























From: Terri Rodgers terri@oiprd.org
Subject: Fwd: Your lodging tax application for an award for Buck Park

Date: October 11, 2019 at 10:34 AM
To: Kim kimi@oiprd.org

Terri Rodgers
Director
Orcas Island Park and Recreation
360-376-7275 (Office)
512-762-8062 (Cell)
terri@oiprd.org
www.oiprd.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sue Kollet <sueko@sanjuanco.com>
Subject: Your lodging tax application for an award for Buck Park 
Date: September 9, 2019 at 1<43<05 PM PDT
To: Terri Rodgers <terri@oiprd.org>

Terri,
	
I	am	very	sorry	to	share	that,	upon	review	by	our	legal	department,	the	request	you	submi9ed	
for	considera<on	of	a	lodging	tax	award	does	not	qualify.	Our	a9orney	indicates	that	“The	
proposal	is	for	capital	facili<es.		Only	the	County,	Town	of	Friday	Harbor,	State	agencies	and	
certain	Public	Facili<es	Districts,	not	including	Parks	&	Rec	Districts,	are	eligible	under	RCW	
67.28	for	capital	monies”.		
	
As	such,	the	commi9ee	is	not	permi9ed	to	entertain	an	award.		I	wish	I	could	suggest	another	
funding	source,	and	I	hope	there	are	some	possibili<es.		The	project	is	obviously	very	
worthwhile.	
Please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	me	if	you	have	any	ques<ons.		I	do	apologize	that	we	cannot	
offer	assistance	at	this	<me.
	
Susan Kollet
Council Assistant
 
360-370-7470
sueko@sanjuanco.com
350 Court Street #1(mailing address)
55 Second Street (physical address)
Friday Harbor, WA  98250
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